
It’s extremely disappointing and disheartening that this law is even up for question. After a year faced with many challenges, this law 
is looking to take away an activity that brings both joy and revenue into the Portland Metro area. I would highly suggest rethinking 
this as I strongly believe it will bring unhappiness and drive residents out of the area. Not to mention, it will also put several 
members of this community out of their jobs. I highly suggest you do not pass this law and hope you listen to the member that make 
up this community.


